Excerpt from the June 12, 2018 Historic Landmark Commission Meeting

E. Discuss and consider case HLC-18-012, a recommendation to City Council regarding
an application for Historic Landmark Designation for the property currently addressed as
941 Lee Street, to be known as the Schulz-Johnson House.

Mrs. McWhorter presented the staff report and stated Staff recommends approval.

Discussion followed regarding the influenced style of the home.

Pamela Johnson, 941 Lee St, provided the known history and restoration of the home.
Discussion followed regarding the Schulz family history with the home.

Motion by Commissioner Hoffmann, seconded by Commissioner Poss, to recommend approval
to City Council regarding an application for Historic Landmark Designation for the property

currently addressed as 941 Lee Street, to be known as the Schulz-Johnson House. Motion
carried (8-0-0).
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